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Oregon already has a massive homeless problem and this bill will only make it worse.  

The population of Oregon tax payers is going down, as people leave Oregon for 

cleaner states with less homeless.  This bill will be the final nail in the coffin for 

Oregon.  If you vote for this bill, you are voting for the further decline of Oregon!  


